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MINUTES OF THE 
OWENSBORO BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED 2018-2019 ANNUAL BUDGET 

FOR THE CITY OF OWENSBORO 
 

June 12, 2018 
4:00 p.m. 

 
A Public Hearing, as previously advertised, was held in the Commission Chambers at 
City Hall located at 101 E. 4th Street, Owensboro, Kentucky on Tuesday, June 12, 2018, 
at 4:00 p.m., to receive comments from the general public concerning the proposed 
Annual Budget for the City of Owensboro for fiscal year beginning July 1, 2018, and 
ending June 30, 2019, and the use of the Municipal Road Aid Fund and the Local 
Government Economic Assistance Fund as contained in the General Fund.  Mayor Tom 
Watson presided and Commissioners Bob Glenn, Pam Smith-Wright, Larry Conder and 
Jay Velotta were present.   
  
Mayor Tom Watson called the Public Hearing to order and announced the purpose for 
which it was called. 
 
Mayor Watson recognized Finance & Support Services Director Angela Hamric who 
presented an overview of the proposed budget with total appropriations of 
$120,467,008.  The General Fund Expenditure Budget, including transfers, is 
$54,883,072 and contains the use of the budgeted Municipal Road Aid Fund of 
$1,144,981 and the use of the budgeted Local Government Economic Fund of $50,000. 
 
There being no discussion, the meeting adjourned at 4:03 p.m. upon motion made by 
Mayor Watson seconded by Mayor Pro Tem Glenn, and carried unanimously.   
 
This the 12th day of June, 2018. 
 
 
      ____________________________ 
      Thomas H. Watson, Mayor 
ATTEST: 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Beth Cecil, City Clerk  


